
 

 

 

Cape Dorset community members are invited to celebrate 
new power plant  
 
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) invites the community members of Cape Dorset 
to celebrate the new power plant on Friday, May 24, from 4 to 6 p.m.  
 
A ribbon cutting ceremony and photo opportunity will take place at the new power plant at 4 
p.m. A reception with refreshments and prizes will follow at Sam Pudlat School from 5 to 6 p.m.  
 
Please join the Honourable Jeannie Ehaloak, Minister responsible for QEC, in officially thanking 
the community for their continued support. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Catherine Whittaker 
Communications Officer 
Qulliq Energy Corporation 
(867) 979-7513 
communications@qec.nu.ca 
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